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[ MIA MARINA ADVISORY NO. 2008-02, January
15, 2008 ]

CONTINUED IMPLEMENTATION OF THE MARINA-PCG MOA OF
2005

Please be informed that as a result of the meeting held on 10 January 2008 at the
DOTC office, it was agreed that the provisions of the MARINA-PCG MOA dated
September 14, 2005 will still be implemented by the concerned parties.




Relative thereto, you are therefore directed to observe "status quo" until further
orders.




For guidance and strict compliance.



Adopted: 15 Jan. 2008



(SGD.) ATTY. GLORIA V. BANAS

Deputy Administrator for Planning

And Officer-in-Charge
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